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The terrible events in Minneapolis, together with too many others occurring 

around our country, are tragic and heartbreaking.  Let us be clear — we want 

everyone to know we support the #BlackLivesMatter movement and recognize 

the LGBTQ community.  We are fully committed to fighting historical racism and 

systemic discrimination at all levels. 

This reality, coupled with the COVID crisis, highlights the inequities Black, Latino, 

Asian Americans, and other diverse communities continue to face every day.  In 

the end, we will strengthen our resolve to do more as individuals, as a firm, and in 

our business. 

Now, more than ever, we are even more committed to be inclusive in our work 

and will continue to accelerate financial resources to providing the greatest 

economic impact to low income and ethnic neighborhoods and the LGBTQ 

communities across America. 

 
 


